
HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 
Chuck Hughes, Superintendent 

9525 E. Highland Road                                  Telephone (810) 626-2100 

Howell, Michigan 48843                           Fax (810) 626-2101 

 

January 5, 2022 

 

Dear HCS Education Community: 

 

Congratulations Hartland Robotics:   

 

Congratulations to our FTC teams 5290 Steel Eagles and 5957 Sonic Eagles on a fantastic season, 

culminating with both teams qualifying for the Michigan State Championships that were held in December. 

Team 5290 Steel Eagles won the Inspire award at the Michigan State Championship-Battle Creek!!! 

With this award 5290 advances to the FIRST World Championship in Houston Texas on April 20th - 23rd, 

2022!  Twitter states, “I think their new favorite color is going to be ORANGE! (it's the color of the coveted 

banner for the Inspire Award!)”. 

 

January is Board Appreciation Month: 

 

Thank you for your continued support as the district continues to improve student learning at all levels. 

 

Weekly COVID Update: 

 

Since my last update on December 16, 2021, the data shows: 

 

Livingston County Average Percentage of Positive Results for all Tested:  28.2%  

Livingston County Average Number of Positive Cases Per Day:  249 

Livingston County Average Number of Positive Cases Per Week:  1,745  

 

I have been notified of positive or probable COVID cases at Hartland Middle School (7), and Hartland High 

School (17).  If you wish to explore additional information, please visit the sites below: 

Note:  Data taken from https://www.mistartmap.info/ and https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-

view    

 

Respectfully, 

 
Superintendent 

https://www.mistartmap.info/
https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view
https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view

